
The TESL Atlantic Conference will be held
virtually from April 30th to May 1st, 2021.

TESL NL is able to cover 40% of the $75
registration fee (a total of $30) for members
in good standing who wish to attend.

Anyone planning to register, please email
TESL NL, and we will send along
registration details.

Information about the conference, including
a keynote presentation by the TESL NL
Executive, are in the link below:
https://mailchi.mp/2b7297c5f478/the-big-ev
ent-is-only-29-days-away
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